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ADLMaltaeu@gmail.com	

	
	

27th	August	2018	
	
Attention:	Commissioner	of	Police	Lawrence	Cutajar	
The	Malta	Police	Force.	Police	General	Headquarters.	Pjazza	San	Kalcidonju.	Floriana		
	
We	refer	to	the	case	of	the	brutal	killing	of	the	kitten	at	Apple’s	Eye	Restaurant	in	
Golden	Bay	
	
The	case	happened	on	Sunday	12th	August,	more	than	two	weeks	ago,	and	yet	we	
have	not	heard	of	any	progress	in	the	investigation.	
	
As	you	are	aware,	several	people	were	present	during	the	incident	and	witnesses	are	
not	lacking.		We	therefore	ask:	
	

• Are	the	Police	investigating	the	case?	
• If	so,	where	have	the	investigation	led	to	up	to	now?	
• Is	any	action	being	taken	against	anyone?	
• How	many	witnesses	have	made	reports	about	this	incident?	
• Will	the	Police	be	issuing	a	call	for	help	from	those	present	at	the	restaurant	to	

help	them	in	their	investigation?	
	
We	believe	that	justice	needs	to	be	served	in	a	timely	fashion	and	we	would	not	like	
this	incident	to	further	propagate	the	feeling	of	impunity	amongst	people	who	do	not	
care	for	animals.	
	
We	would	therefore	appreciate	a	reply	on	the	above	email	address	as	soon	as	possible.	
	
Thank	you	and	regards	
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